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Mr. I an Mackenzie, President 
A.U.C.E. Local #1 
c/o Campus P.O. 

Dear Mr. Mackenzie, 

RE: A.U.C.E. EXEMPTION 

f ILE COPY 
August 5, 1976 

Thank you for your letter of July 29 advising me that you are 

investigating the matter of exemptions from the bargaining unit. 

I would appreciate you including another position in your deliberation. 
As a result of your letter, I was informed by my own staff that Jean Lees, 

Secretary to Mr. W.L. Clark, our Assistant Director, Labour Relations, has 

never been exempted from the bargaining unit. I hope you would agree that 

her position will not be an issue in agreeing to the appropriate 

exemptions in the Employee Relations Department. 

RAG:tl 

Yours very truly, 

R. A. Grant, Director 
Employee Relations 


